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PESTROY 
LIQUID RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE

CONTAINING: DIAZINON, PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE AND PYRETHRINS. 
GUARANTEE: 1% DIAZINON, 0.02%  

PYRETHRINS & 0.16% PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE

REG.NO. 13911 P.C.P. ACT

FOR DOMESTIC USE - READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

DESTROYS: ROACHES, FLEAS, MOTHS, ANTS, SILVERFISH  
AND CERTAIN OTHER INSECTS.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Apply a coarse droplet spray from handsprayer or compressed air
sprayer as a spot application.

FOR ROACHES - Apply thoroughly under sinks and draining boards,
along baseboards, in cracks and crevices where insects are seen
to congregate.

FOR ANTS, MOTHS & SILVERFISH - Apply on walls and shelves in
cupboards on skirting boards, under radiators and in cracks where
insects are seen to hide.

FOR FLEAS - Remove bedding of pet animals and apply to cracks in
flooring and along baseboards of infested area.  Caution: Do not
spray Domestic Animals.

HAZARDOUS PROPERTIES: Harmful if swallowed.  Contact with skin
may cause toxic symptoms.  Toxic to fish and wildlife.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Avoid skin contact. 
Wash with soap after using.  Avoid inhaling spray mist.  Avoid
contamination of feed, food, drinking water and utensils.  Do not
contaminate lakes, streams or ponds.  Do not apply to livestock
or domestic animals.  Do not apply in dairy barns or poultry
houses.  Never use as a space spray.  Remove or cover all food or
utensils before using.  Do not use in cupboards where food is
stored.

FIRST AID "EXTERNAL" In case of contact with skin, wash with soap
and water, if in eyes, flush with water.



NOTE: This product contains petroleum distillates.  If swallowed,
do not induce vomiting.  Get immediate medical attention.

DANGER      POISON

THE PESTROY CHEMICAL COMPANY LIMITED 
1655 EDOUARD LAURIN BLVD., MONTREAL, QUEBEC H4L 2B6

NET CONTENTS/CONTENU 160 ounces/onces(4,546 litres)

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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